Dalry Angling Association
2025 Memberships
7th March 2025
Dear Member,
Please note that 2025 Memberships books for Dalry Angling Association are now available from:
The Secretary 
Dalry AA
C/O Brandecosse Ltd, The Old Bank,
 12 Main Street
St John’s Town of Dalry
Membership fees are pegged at the same level as last year, which are:
Adults £20.00 
Students in Fulltime Education £7.00
Juniors attending Glenkens Schools £1.00
Stocking of Carsfad will be reviewed during March by the committee, once we have received quotations. I would expect stocking to be completed in Early April if not sooner.   
If you are taking to the boats on Earlstoun. The batteries will be charged up for the start of the season but do please put the used battery on charge when you return, ready for the next user.
Just a note about safety when afloat. Life jackets are available from the equipment shed. It is not only a condition of our insurance policy that these are used when afloat, but it’s common sense too.               
We look forward to receiving your membership renewal and seeing you on the bank come the season opening on 15th March. 
Tight Lines,
Mark Trueman, Secretary
